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September 19, 2018

Honorable Chair Safai and Members of the Rules Committee:

I am writing to express my strong support for the reappointment of San Francisco Public
Utilities Commissioner Anson (Andy) Moran to Seat 4.

I have known Andy since | was first appointed to the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission
(SFPUC) in 1997, when he was serving as the SFPUC General Manager. Durihg the last 21 years |
have had the pleasure of working with Andy in his capacity as General Manager and as a
Commissioner. | have seen how his vast knowledge and experience within the utility sector has
led the SFPUC to be a recognized national leader in the water, wastewater, and clean power
sectors.

Seat 4 requires a member with experience in water systems, power systems, or public utility
management, and Andy’s extensive background and experience demonstrates exceptional
expertise in these areas. He maintains the highest standards of integrity as to how the SFPUC
conducts its business and spends ratepayer dollars. His expertise has guid'ed the agency
through our $4.8B Water System Improvement Program and our $2.7B Sewer System
Improvement Program. His leadership on these critical programs throughout his term as a
Commissioner has been invaluable to the agency, the City, and the ratepayers.

I thank you for your consideration of his reappointment to the Commission and urge your
support.

Sincerely,
Ann Moller Caen
SFPUC Commissioner



